
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Notice of Cancellation 
 
  
 
  
 
On July 12, 2024, the NM Aging & Long-Term Services Department issued a Request 
for Proposal (RFP) #25-624-3000-0002 FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT SERVICES. 
Effective immediately, RFP #25-624-3000-0002 has been cancelled in its entirety by 
ALTSD.  The General Requirements in section C, 10, page 14, of the General 
Requirements section of the RFP which states the following:  
 
  
 
“This RFP may be canceled at any time and any and all proposals may be rejected in 
whole or in part when the Agency determines such action to be in the best interest of 
the State of New Mexico.” 
  
 
 
____________________________________________    Date: _____________ 
Emily Kaltenbach, Cabinet Secretary NMALTSD 
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